
 

Information Classification: CONTROLLED 

From: [redacted] 
Sent: Thu Nov 14 2024 15:49:19 GMT 
To:

Subject: Regulation 28 Letter - 

 

Dear Mr Davies, 
James Edward Turner (deceased) - Regulation 28 Letter 
Thank you for your letter of 29th September 2024, and accompanying Regulation 

28 Report, following the recent inquest into the death of Mr James Edward Turner 

on the B2352 at Fursdon Farm, Horningtops. 
I can confirm our contractor has been instructed and that warning signs indicating 

'Farm Traffic' (diagram 553.1 & 553.2) will be erected shortly. 
The highway authority's view remains that relocating the access is the best long-

term preventative measure, given the limited view out of the field. As noted at 

the inquest, however, Cornwall Council has no power to require closure or 

relocation of the access, which is privately owned and has been in use for many 

years. We are though willing to work with the landowner on potential relocation 

options and would be grateful to be advised of any response Mr Harper makes to 

his own copy of your R28 letter. 
Kind regards, 

Service Director for Environment and Connectivity 
Environment and Connectivity  
Sustainable Growth and Development 
Cornwall Council 




